High School

Tuesday 10th June
Dear Parent/Carer,

To celebrate the completion of your child’s GCSE examinations, we are pleased to invite students to
our Leavers’ Assembly on Wednesday 18th June, which will take place in the main hall.

Students should arrive via Student Services at the Walton Village entrance by 9:30am. The assembly
will last approximately one hour and students will leave through the same entrance at 10:30am,
marked by a special guard of honour.

Students are expected to attend in full school uniform or may wear plain black PE bottoms with an
Alsop PE top. To mark the occasion, they are welcome to bring a spare shirt to be signed by friends
and staff during the event. Please note that students wearing non-uniform clothing will not be
permitted to attend, so we kindly ask for your support in ensuring they follow this guidance.

The assembly will be a chance for students and staff to reflect on their time at Alsop, share memories
and celebrate this important milestone together. We hope as many students as possible will join us
for this memorable event.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,
We X Phlitlipe

Mrs Phillips

Yrll Progress Leader
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